

International Day of Peace: Invitation from UPF-USA

Richard de Sena August 29, 2015

Dear Ambassador for Peace,

Greetings from Seoul, Republic of Korea!

I am currently attending the World Summit of the Universal Peace Federation together with 270 leaders from 57 nations, including current and former Heads of States, First Ladies, government official, religious, political, academic, media, cultural and sports leaders. I'm looking forward to meeting you and give a report of this extraordinary World Summit.

On behalf of the Universal Peace Federation USA, it is my pleasure to invite you to commemorate together the United Nations International Day of Peace, under the theme, "Partnerships for Peace – Dignity for All" to be held on September 26, 2015 from 12:00 pm. – 2:00 p.m., at 4 West 43rd Street, New York (Between 5th & 6th Avenues) Lunch will be served

In 2002 the General Assembly officially declared September 21 as the permanent date for the International Day of Peace and stated that, "The International Day of Peace provides an opportunity for individuals, organizations and nations to create practical acts of peace on a shared date. By creating the International Day of Peace, the UN devoted itself to worldwide peace and encouraged all of mankind to work in cooperation for this goal."

Despite the lofty goal to live in a nation of peace, we continue to face tragic circumstances in America today. Our nation is in crisis. There is a growing awareness among people throughout America of the urgent need for innovative vision and bold leadership if we are to resolve the critical issues of our time. Therefore, during the program, we will share the universal principles and best practices necessary for conflict prevention as well as enjoying the opportunity to be together again, in love and peace, empowering one another as Ambassadors for Peace in our commitment to a positive change in America,

Please confirm your participation by e-mail at <u>unitedstates@upf.org</u>, or call the office at 212.819.1999.

Looking forward to seeing you!

God bless you!

Sincerely,

Richard de Sena President, Universal Peace Federation USA